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Community Engagement 

Youth Engagement 

Youth Nights 

The Youth Working Group met in November, which was a positive meeting.  Changes were 

made and agreed to the Action Plan.  Please find this in the papers for your information.  

Due to changed within the PIC, the PIC representative will change.  We hope that a new 

representative will join the Youth Working Group.  The previous representative would still 

like to be involved with the Youth Working Group, as a member of the public. 

Currently there are no Terms of Reference for this group – should there be? 

Community Junior Netball 

We have had 3 successful sessions to date.  We have 30 young people who are booked into 

each session, and we currently have 3 young people on the waiting list, with 3 enquiries but 

which have not turned into bookings. 

We have 8 fantastic Volunteers, who all have varying levels of netball experience.  Our 

coaches are the most experienced, who currently play and compete netball and includes a 

trained umpire, to our helpers, who have experience of netball but haven’t played in many 

years.  They all bring positive attitudes and commitment to engaging with the young people.  

They have been a resounding success so far, with no first aid incidents. 

All our volunteers have been through the DBS checks.  One of our volunteers has signed up 

to a First Aid Course on the 27th January 2023.   

We have received positive feedback from the parents.  We have asked the young people a 

few very short questions before/after sessions 1&2 and will ask the same questions in 

sessions 5 or 6 and then at the final session.  This is to collect data on the impact the netball 

sessions have had on the young people.  

To date, I have not been able to secure anything beyond April.  I am hopeful that I can get a 

group of people to take this on and will be working on this specifically, in the 3 week gap 

that we have been 24th January and the 20th February. 

The volunteers have asked if they are able to arrange a friendly match, if they can arrange 

one.  I have advised I’d need to get full council baking.   

Proposal: Would the council support this activity, if it is covered by our insurance and is 

fully risk assessed?  If the council agree, this would be arranged to take place in April.  It 

should not incur any additional costs. 
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Photos of Sessions 1 & 2: 

 

 

 

Dog Fouling Campaign 

The Parish Council are aware that this has worsened during the past few months.  

Unfortunately, there hasn’t been the capacity to run another Campaign, but it has been 

noted that this time of year, it gets worse. 

Dog Fouling signs have been re-sited to the worse affected areas again. 

Warm Welcome Portreath – Thursday Coffee Morning 

The coffee morning resumed on Thursday 18th January, and it was extremely well attended.  

We welcomed our very local guest speaker Rose Lewis, who showed us photos of Portreath 

and gave us a walk through its rich history.  This was enjoyed by everyone who attended, 

and we wish to formally thank Rose, for her time. 

Our speakers for the next few months are:   

22nd February 2024 – Community Hub (Nikki) 

21st March 2024 – The Ladder (Grace) 

16th May 2024 – RAF Portreath (TBC) 

20th June 2024 – Summer Day Trip – Paradise Park(?) TBC 

27th June 2024 – Guest speaker TBC – Rose – Wildlife of Portreath 

17th July 2024 – Celebration for start of Summer 

 

Police Liaison Group – PLG 

The next meeting is planned for Thursday 1st February.   


